
Submitter: Ryan Bizeau 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3012 

At a time when elections are already questioned, changing voter parameters is a bad 

image.  Even if done appropriately, it calls into question the system that is already 

under a microscope.  In this case we are asking kids to vote just two years early for 

representatives that are not currently aware exist.  I do not believe that even 5% of 

16 and 17 year old can name their current school board. 


